
FOSSIL CREEK TRAIL CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
CONSTRUCTION TO BEGIN IN JULY 2016

FOSSIL CREEK TRAIL CONSTRUCTION
A major construction project will soon begin on Fossil Creek Trail. Phase one of the project is scheduled 
to begin in July and is anticipated to conclude January of 2017.  The project will be focused on a section 
of Fossil Creek Trail near Redtail Grove Natural Area and the BNSF Railway.  Phase one of the project 
represents a major step in connecting the City’s paved trail system. Phase one will create a pedestrian 
tunnel under the BNSF Railway.  Once the tunnel is completed the City can begin phase two, trail 
connectivity. The trail connection phase is expected to be completed in fall of 2017.

Please avoid this work area during construction and allow crews to safely complete the project.  Crews 
are expected to remain in the work area until the project is completed. Work zones will be clearly 
identified for your safety. Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we complete this major trail 
construction project.

MORE INFORMATION
To learn more about this project please visit fcgov.com/parkplanning or call 970.221.6212




